
Ponte Vedra Sharks Booster Club 

Meeting Minutes 

January 10, 2023- PVHS Media Center 

 

Call to order by Stephanie Cills at 7:00 PM 

Attendance: 

Stephanie Cills- President, General Boosters 

Susan Brice-Booster Fundraising 

Sheila Rice- Secretary, General Boosters 

Dipak Rajhansa- Treasurer, General Booster & Girls indoor Volleyball 

John Ward- Vice President 

Mike Harrison- Athletic Director 

Erica Chigounis-Boys Lacrosse 

Ainsley Toby- Girls Tennis 

Nicole Johnson-Boys Volleyball 

Dawn Jacobs-Dance 

Karen Macko- Cheerleading 

Steve Okla- Football 

Susanne Gainer-Track and Field 

Linda White- Cross Country Boys & Girls 

Mary Maddox- Boys and Girls Swimming 

Katie Hitchcock-Boys Soccer 

Alexa Christoforatos- Girls Wrestling 

Brian Mosser- Girls Lacrosse 

Tim O’Hara- Boys Baseball 

Stephanie Augusta- Boys Baseball 

 

 

Director Report: 

 

ATHELETIC DIRECTOR- SJCSD is scheduled to vote today to approve our new track.  

 

Athletic Department to schedule all team photos and senior banner photos for spring sports. 

 

For away games, AD will pay for local school buses, if you want to charter, AD will $350 and the team is 

responsible for the rest. For Van travel, only 7 passengers are permitted and the county has an 

agreement with AVIS. 

 

Should teams wish to host meals prior to games at school, please reserve the area that you would like to 

host with the athletic department. 

 

February 1st is athlete signing day, an event will be held in the gymnasium from 3:30 PM-5:330 PM. Each 

athlete will give a 3–5-minute speech.   

 



A friendly reminder, all sideline coaches need to be approved and cleared by the county as approved 

volunteers.  No alumni on the sidelines. 

 

An announcement of the boys’ volleyball head coach is imminent. 

 

Reminder that our school has a deal with Pepsi, therefore all products in the concession areas should be 

Pepsi products.   

 

 FUNDRAISING- 

Booster Bash is scheduled for Saturday, February 11th from 6:00 PM-10:00 PM at Three Palms.  Tickets 

went on sale on December 1, 2022.  To date we have sold 100 tickets.  

 

 

 

Officer Reports: 

PRESIDENT- Stephanie requested that each team supply her with their team fees.  Boosters are trying to 

work with GOFAN to craft levels that will work with each team.  This information will help to streamline 

the process and improve processing on the back end. 

 

Boosters are working with the AD on signing day and have purchased all new table cloths to improve the 

aesthetics of the event.  

 

TREASURER- Dipak informed the group that the current General Booster Balance is $101,531.35  

 

There is also a financial commitment for a new scoreboard for the gym. This scoreboard will be funded 

collaboratively by several sources including the Athletic Department, General Boosters and Individual 

sports teams.  The teams participating in the funding will be given the opportunity to sell permanent 

signage on the scoreboard. 

 

 

Liaisons updated the group on their team’s activities. 

 

The next General Booster Meeting will be held on Monday, February 6th, 2023. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:02 PM 


